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Wednesday   6:30 pm Lanes 1 - 14Bowlero Feasterville
USBC Certification: 694404   Lane Certification: 20857

Hello to Everyone.

I have been given an update from Bowlero management that I need to pass
along to everyone.

On July 8, 2024 Bowlero - Feasterville will be converting to string pin
bowling. The whole house will be converted and they will NOT have the
center certified by USBC following the conversion. This means that
there will no longer be any sanctioned leagues at Bowlero -
Feasterville. Anyone who bowls in tournaments will need to establish an
average and sanction in another league at a different center. Just in
case, I have begun to ask other centers about availability for moving
the league, but most, if not all are already full on Wednesday nights
at 6:30 pm.

They will be having an open house in August with free bowling for
anyone who wants to try bowling with string pins to see if they like
it. We will still have our meeting on 8/21/24 and can discuss
everything together as a league there.

As always, anyone with concerns or questons can contact me either by
phone or email.
Phone - 215-942-9439 (Home)
215-778-3921 (Cell)
Email: mikemcm426@cs.com

Please pass this info along to your team mates. If I get any more
updates I will be in touch.

Have a safe and healthy summer.
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